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April 1, 2021 

Ms. Michelle Yoshimura, Director 
Office of the Mayor, Budget Office 
County of Maui 
Wailuku, Hawaii  96793 
 
Dear Ms. Yoshimura: 
 

SUBJECT: PROPOSED FISCAL YEAR 2022 BUDGET FOR THE 
COUNTY OF MAUI  (BFED-1) (BD-3) 

 
Please provide the relevant portions of the Fiscal Year 2022 Budget Details 

for each agency that includes the step rating and exact annual salary amounts 
for all County employees, including “covered” employees.  The information is 
requested to assist the Committee in its consideration of the Fiscal Year 2022 
proposed budget, and in accordance with Section 92F-19, Hawaii Revised 
Statutes.  It is understood the information will be produced subject to the same 
restrictions on disclosure as the originating agency, such as HRS Section 92F-
12(a)(14), and that following production it is the Committee’s responsibility to 
maintain the confidentiality of the information.  Please feel free to provide the 
information in separate envelopes or binders for each Committee member 
stamped “Confidential – Contains Exact Salary Information Not Subject to 
Disclosure Under HRS Sec. 92F-12(a)(14)” or other appropriate equivalent. 
 

With this letter, please consider the records request dated March 31, 2021, 
concerning the same information withdrawn.  Should you have any questions, 
please contact me or the Committee staff (Richard E. Mitchell at ext. 7662, or 
Lesley Milner at ext. 7886).  We appreciate your attention to this request. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
KEANI N.W. RAWLINS-FERNANDEZ, Chair 
Budget, Finance, and Economic 
Development Committee 

 
bfed:2022bgt:210401abd03:rem 
 
cc: Mayor Michael P. Victorino 


